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618. Ms B Mathebula (EFF) to ask the Minister of Police:

What total number of (a) gender-based violence cases have been reported in Khayelitsha over the past two years and (b) the specified cases were successfully prosecuted? NW734E

REPLY:

(a) A total number of 2116 gender-based violence cases were reported in Khayelitsha, in the 2018/2019 and 2019/2020 financial years

(b) A total number of 141 gender-based violence cases were successfully prosecuted. This excluded not guilty verdicts and with alternative dispute resolution.
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